2023/24 LOCKELAND PAVER SALE
0h February 26th - March 8th [0

Purchasing an engraved bike paver brick supports Lockeland PTO
and commemorates your family’s time at our great school. Each
paver will be etched with your personalized message on one of the
bricks at the school’s bike rack. The newly etched bricks will be
unveiled this spring and will be a permanent part of our campus.

ORDER FORMS DUE by MARCH 8th

Bricks come in two sizes:
e 4"x 8" brick ($200)
o 12"x12" brick ($450) *Only 14 left*

Order forms can be submitted to the school or by emailing a picture
or PDF of your completed form to lockeland.pto.giving@gmail.com.

Payment accepted via PayPal at lockelandpto.org or by check made
out to Lockeland Design Center PTO and sent to the school.

Thank you for your support, LDC!
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